
LUTEFISK DINNER SURVEY 
 

Although October 9 seems a long way off, we need to start thinking and planning for it if we 

are going to hold the dinner this year. 

One of the major items to take under consideration is whether or not we will have enough 

volunteers to make the dinner run efficiently. 

With that in mind, I am asking you to answer the following questions.  It starts with your 

name in order that I know which members have responded. 

Thank you for helping our decision-making process. 

 

Name ________________________________ 
 

_____  I will help with Lefse making 
 

_____  I will help with set up 
 

_____  I will help with serving meal (work at counter) 
 

_____  I will help in whatever other ways I can 
 

_____  I won’t be able to help with the dinner this year. 
 

Please put this sheet in the offering plate or send it to the office.  You may also call the church 

office and give us your response. 


